
18th March 2025 Newsletter 

St Peter’s Catholic Primary School  
Hinckley  

  House Cup Winners  

St BernadeƩe 

Stars of the Week!  

 
Year 6 – Becky for using her imagination to 
write a monologue with question tags. 
Year 5 – Esmai for amazing effort & 
confidence in all her work.  
Year 4 – Frankie for persevering to improve 
his handwriting. 
Year 3 – Olivier for his enthusiasm & 
persistence in all lessons . 
Year 2 – Zara for confidence in Maths with 
tricky Year 2 arithmetic questions. 
Year 1 – Antoni for trying hard in Maths.  
FS – Kiaan for dedication to his reading and 
independent writing. 

Year 4 have their Class Mass this Thursday 
20th March in Church (9.20am), you are 
welcome to join us.  

A reminder that Parents’ Evening is next 
Tuesday 25th and Thursday 27th March 
(3.30pm – 6.00pm).  If you have any trouble 
booking, please contact the school office 
and we will reserve a slot for you.  

Please can we ask if your child brings a 
yogurt in their packed lunch, you supply a 
spoon. Thank you.  

Spring Term Diary Dates  

(all dates are subject to change) 

 

19.03.25 – Gymnastics County Finals 

20.03.25 – Year 4 Mass 

20.03.25 – Year 5 Tudor Day 

25.03.25 – Parents’ Evening (all year groups) 

27.03.25 – Parents’ Evening (all year groups) 

28.03.25 – Mothers’ Day Service (infants) 2.30pm 
in school 

31.03.25 - Stations of the Cross 

02.04.25 – Year 5 Theatre trip 

03.04.25 – Year 2 Mass 

03.04.25 – Year 6 visit to Sinnott Farm  

04.04.25 – Liturgy Group Celebration of the Word 

04.04.25 – Jumbulance at Church 

04.04.25 – PTFA Quiz & Chips Night at Mary 
Forryan Centre 

11.04.25 – Easter Liturgy in Church 10am 

School closes Friday 11th April and re-opens 
Monday28th April. 

01.05.25 – Maypole Dancing (infants) 2pm 

02.05.25 – May Service 10am in Church  

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA 

Mothering Sunday gifts are only available 
until 3.30pm today via the Arbor Shop, priced 
at £4.  No orders will be accepted after this 
time.   



                   

 

This week’s ‘Statement To Live By’ …. 

“I can recognise comfortable & uncomfortable feelings.” 

 

 

School Attendance 

St Peter’s School and its Governing Body is committed to improving achievement through attendance and 
monitors the attendance of all its pupils. 

Children must attend school regularly to ensure that the maximum benefit is obtained from the education 
provided. 

Our Whole School Attendance is currently …… 

95.6% 
Punctuality is also very important.  Please remember that Years 1-6 should be lined up in the playground 
ready to come into school at 8.50am.  Foundation Stage pupils should be lined up ready to come in at 
8.45am.  Pupils should be collected promptly at the end of the school day.  

Free School Meals/Pupil Premium 

The school receives funding to help pay for staff to 
support children’s learning as well as resources for 
pupils who receive free school meals and or pupil 
premium.  Pupils who are eligible receive a free hot 
meal, access to free school uniform, free school 
trips and discounted residential trips as well as an 
allowance to spend on after school clubs etc.   
During this cost-of-living crisis we are all 
experiencing, it is important to get access to any 
extra funding you may be entitled to.   

If you think you may be entitled to support, please call 
0116 305 5417 or email 
FreeSchoolmeals@leics.gov.uk.  They will be able 
to tell you over the phone if you are eligible.  

 

Our hardworking PTFA need volunteers to 
continue to function as quite a few members are 
coming up to their final years here.  At the next 
AGM, we will be looking for people to take on the 
following roles:  

Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary, Treasure & 100 Club 
Administrator.  

If you are interested, please contact the school 
office in the first instance.  

CALLING CATHOLIC TEACHERS 

Do you know somebody who is a practising 
Catholic and who is a teacher or senior 
leader working in a school outside of the 
Catholic sector?  

The Diocese of Nottingham along with the 
Catholic Multi-Academy Trusts is leading a 
virtual information session about working in a 
Catholic school on Wednesday 26 March 
from 7.00pm – 8.00pm. For further 
information, please contact: Gill Burns at the 
Diocesan Education Service 
(gill.burns@nottingham-des.org.uk). 

 


